
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you so much for choosing Seacoast Charter Academy for your child’s 
education!  We are truly excited to be teaching your children.  As the year 
progresses, there are times that we could use an extra set of hands!  
 
As you know, we can’t do it without you and that is why we ask every parent to 
volunteer 20 hours for one child or 30 hours for a family. We do know that your time 
is precious and that is why we try to offer multiple opportunities for you to help in 
any capacity. The following is a list of ways that you can volunteer.  Please check 
off the ways in which you would like to be involved.  From this list, we can then 
contact you when we are in need of some extra help.  
 
If you are still unable to offer time but would still like to help, you can opt to pay for 
your hours at $10 a volunteer hour or $200 for the whole year. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Elementary Teachers & Staff 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please detach the bottom portion of this paper and return it to school.  Some of 
these suggestions are grade-level specific.  This is just a general list.  
 
Child’s Name _________________________  Grade/Teacher___________________ 
 

Parent’s Name _______________________________ 
 

Phone number __________________________Email ___________________________ 
 
Ways to volunteer~ 
 

__Be involved with PACTS      
__Chaperone at field trips      
__Help with school functions  
__Help with morning duty 
__Tear out workbook pages/organize materials 
__Help with special classroom projects 
__Cut out Box Tops 
__Help with bar-coding library books 
__Help with bulletin boards 
__Gather items for projects 
__Bring items for class parties 
__Help with science experiments 
__Help during lunch 
__Work with a small group of students  
__Read to the class  


